
THE NORTH WOODS DISTRICT INVITES: 

WEBELOS DENS TO COME ON DOWN TO THE… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Webelos Dens COME ON DOWN … to our district’s Troop Fair; an opportunity where Webelos interact 

with various Troops from our community to find out if the troop is right for them in their next Scouting 

endeavor: promotion from Cub Scout to Boy Scout.   

In Trade Fair fashion, our Troops will host a table with all information pertaining to their program.  

Looking for high adventure?  We will have troops there that can satisfy this need!  Is your focus on 

community service?  You guessed it, we will have troops that love to serve!  In an effort to ensure the 

almost “perfect fit,” this event will help your Webelos and you to learn more about our troops’ program 

and what best fits your needs. 

To register, click on the following link: http://www.pathwaytoadventure.org/ptaccalendar 

**This link will direct you to our calendar.  Please select the month of November, look under the 3rd** 

For more information contact Carl Laub 

duke@pathwaytoadv.org 

(847) 255 - 2892 

 

The 

troop 

Is 

Right 

A Troop Fair designed to 

assist Webelos Dens complete 

their requirement to visit a 

Boy Scout Troop & learn 

more about our troops’ 

programs. 

St. James Old School Building 

823 N. Arlington Heights Rd 

Arlington Heights, IL 60004 

http://www.pathwaytoadventure.org/ptaccalendar
mailto:duke@pathwaytoadv.org

